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From: Martha Bell [mailto:ncbenha@mindspring.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 10:06 AM 
To: Reeder, Amanda J 
Cc: Catherine Lee 
Subject: RE: RRC Request for Technical Changes 
Importance: High 
 
Amanda: 
 
This is to notify you that the Board is going to withdraw these rules at this time and will resubmit them at a later date. 
 
Sincerely, 
Martha N. Bell 
 

`tÜà{t aA UxÄÄ 
Associate Director 
NC State Board of Examiners for  
Nursing Home Administrators 
3733 National Drive, Suite 110 
Raleigh     NC    27612 
919-571-4164 
919-571-4166 fax 
ncbenha@mindspring.com 
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From: Reeder, Amanda J [mailto:amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2015 11:32 AM 
To: ncbenha@mindspring.com 
Cc: Reeder, Amanda J; Burgos, Alexander N; Brincefield, Julie 
Subject: RRC Request for Technical Changes 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email! 
 
Martha and Jane: 
 
Good morning!  Please find attached Requests for Technical Changes to some of the rules submitted by the 
Board.  The RRC will review the rules at its meeting on Thursday, July 16, 2015.  The meeting will begin at 10 
a.m. 
 
As reflected in the attached document, the rewritten rules are due in our office by close of business on Friday, 
July 10, 2015.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding the attached document.  You know I am 
always happy to discuss your rules and my requests.  Also, I realize that some of my questions may have been 
answered in our meeting last year, but that was a while ago, so I am hopeful you can refresh my memory of 
anything we discussed. 
 
Have a wonderful day! 
 
Amanda 
 
 
 
Amanda J. Reeder 
Counsel to the Rules Review Commission 
NC Office of Administrative Hearings 
919/ 431-3079 
 
E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law N.C.G.S. Chapter 132 and may be disclosed to third 
parties. 
 




